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Dr. Hector Galbraith, Dummerston, VT.

I am writing in reference to the relicensing of the Bellows Falls Dam
(P-1855-050). I live in Windham County and I am concerned with the loss of
wildlife habitat. Grassland bird species are declining rapidly due to the
loss of nesting habitat. I request that Great River Hydro continue to
delay-mow the Upper Meadows of Rockingham to support the grassland bird
species nesting there.



Document Accession #: 20240522-5010 Filed Date: 05/22/2024

Document Content (s)
1 T I i <



	131234.txt
	Document Content(s)

